
NEWSLETTER 
OMRO COUNTRY VILLA ASSISTED LIVING  

  

 
Here we are going into March already. February 
brought us some very crazy weather and because of 
that we had to postpone a few of our entertainment 
events until a future date but we were able to still 
have our live musical entertainers perform, and that       
is always a good time for everyone. 

 
In March we have a lot of fun filled activities we will 
be doing along with some fun crafts. We also have 
our what’s cookin group and have some tasty treats 
we will be making and also enjoy eating. We do still 
continue with our daily book club and bingo twice a 
week. 
 
I am still open to receiving your family favorite 
recipes, I do have a handful but would like to 
hopefully get as many as possible to put together a 
cook book for our kitchen staff to make some of your 
family favorites for the residents to enjoy. So please 
feel free to email, send by mail or drop off in person. 
You can share as many as you wish. 
 
Please feel free to contact Teresa (Facility Director) 
Rebeccah (Assistant Director) or Deanna (Activity 
Director) with any questions 
Main Phone (920) 685-0607 or 
omroactivities@cvassistedliving.com 
 
Thank you to all families for your continuous support 
and encouraging words, it is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
  

 
         
 

                             

 

 

Dates to Remember 
 

2/12 Daylight Saving 
 
2/17 St. Patrick’s Day 
 
2/20 First Day of Spring 
 
2/29 Therapy Dogs Visit 
 
2/31 Live Music with 
Arlie  
 
   March Birthdays  
     2/14 Ralph H. 
    2/20 Joanne M 

 
 
 
 

MARCH 2023 

mailto:omroactivities@cvassistedliving.com


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

March 2023 



 

 
 
 

 

March 2023 



  

 

 


